
 
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Auburn Consolidated Resource Center, Auburn, WA, King County, 
WA08, 98801 in fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Auburn, located at 25 West Main St, Auburn, 
WA 98001.  

The funding would be used for the design and construction of the Consolidated Resource Center to build 
out facilities for the provision of health, dental, mental health, and substance abuse services.  
 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

M 
Member of Congress 

 


